
From: Patrick Frank pfrank830@earthlink.net
Subject: still in review?

Date: October 28, 2016 at 11:20 PM
To: Anthony R. Lupo lupoa@missouri.edu

Hi Anthony,

Just wondering if the manuscript is still under review. It’s been a while.

Thanks and best wishes,

Pat

Patrick Frank
Palo Alto, CA 94301
email: pfrank830@earthlink.net
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
These things are, we conjecture, like the truth;
But as for certain truth, no one has known it.

          Xenophanes, 570-500 BCE
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++


